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Good Evening,

My name is Terri Fielding and I live in Bristol, NH.   I am writing to be on the record that I am opposed
to Northern Pass.  It does not belong in NH in any form.  Towers or buried lines does not matter.  We
do not want it going through New Hampshire and ruining our landscape and way of life.

It will only provide temporary jobs and the energy it provides is not for and will not benefit New
Hampshire.  The people of Massachusetts can get their energy from that nuclear disaster called the
Pilgrim One Power Plant that they built in Plymouth harbor or the Sandwich power plant on the Cape
Cod canal.  Not from Northern Pass running through and ruining New Hampshire.  We do not want it
here.

Terri Fielding    
181 Prospect Street 
Bristol, NH 03222

New Hampshire resident and taxpayer!
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